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Cleanliness Drive at the Bazpur Co-Operative Sugar Factory 

 
On 11-12-2017, the NCC cadets of Government P. G. College Bazpur conducted a 

cleanliness drive at the Bazpur Co-operative Sugar Factory, which is a heritage site. The 

cadets cleaned the premises of the sugar factory and ensured that the heritage site was 

well-maintained. 

 

The cadets started the cleanliness drive by sweeping the premises and removing the 

garbage and litter. They also cleaned the walls and floors of the buildings to ensure that 

they were clean and hygienic. 

 

They also removed the weeds and unwanted growth around the buildings, which helped 

in maintaining the aesthetic value of the heritage site. 

 

During the program, the NCC cadets also interacted with the local residents and educated 

them about the importance of preserving heritage sites. They distributed pamphlets and 

flyers to raise awareness about the need to protect the historical landmarks and structures 

in the community. 

 

Overall, the cleanliness drive and the efforts of the NCC cadets towards cleaning and 

preserving the Bazpur Co-operative Sugar Factory were highly successful in promoting 

the importance of heritage preservation. The cadets demonstrated their commitment to 

community service and their dedication towards promoting a cleaner and more beautiful 

environment. The program serves as a great example of how young people can work 

towards preserving the historical and cultural heritage of their community. 
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